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From: Jennifer Goodell <jennannet 002@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 11:16 AM

To: Town Clerk; Peter Ingaisbe

Subject: Solar Project

Hello,

We are Farmington Residents that reside less than four miles from the proposed Delaware River Solar Project site on
Yellow Mills Road and would like it to be on record that we are in support of solar energy farms. Solar energy is clean and
quiet. Recently, we received 4 of the same chain letter in the mail from the 27* people (*listed on the signature line of the
letter*) that are against the project. We have also received many phone calls (on our land line and both of our cell phones)
and text messages from this group in the past. When we asked how they were able to obtained our cell phone numbers,
we were told they got them from the list of registered voters. We would like to add that after we decided to ask them how
they obtained our cell phone numbers they did nicely offer to remove our numbers from their list.

After reading the minutes from the Town Board meeting on October 13, 2020 it was stated that the Town has spent a very
large amount of tax payers dollars on legal fees so far and this is not over yet. As we are residents and tax payers in
Farmington, this concerns us greatly.

It is our hope that an agreement that will benefit everyone will be reached sooner rather than later.

Sincerely,

Thomas and Jennifer Goodell

335 Hook Road
Farmington, NY 14425




